Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR

From: Bill Beville {bevillebill@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 1:44 PM

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR

Cc: Fan Zoning/Christopher MacKenzie; katherine.l.jordan@gmail.com
Subject: RE: 1715 Hanover Avenue Rear Special Use Permit Application

if this is the rear storage bldg. that use to be a paint store in the 40's, then we have met with
the applicants and did not oppose the SUP, provided that they could find parking. It appears
that they been successful in locating parking within 300 feet. Advise if there are any
questions.

"Life should NOT be a journey to the grave with the intention of arriving safely in an attractive body, but
rather to skid in sideways, champagne in one hand, strawberries in the other, body thoroughly used up,
totally worn out and screaming, "YOO HOO- What a Ride!"

Hunter S. Thempson

From: Brown, lonathan W. - PDR [mailto:Jonathan.Brown@richmondgov.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 1:32 PM

To: 'Bill Beville' <bevillebill@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: 1715 Hanover Avenue Rear Special Use Permit Application

Bill,
Here is the SUP application for 1715 Hanover Ave Rear.

Jonathan W. Brown
Senior Planner

Land Use Administration
ADU Program Manager
City of Richmond, Virginia
804-646-5734 (office)
804-241-2126 (mobile)

Jonathan Brown@richmondgov.com



